9/29/2020 Town of Newburg Mail - Resident: 23 O'Dell Circle

Gil Piaguadio <supervisor@townofnewburgh.org>

Resident: 23 O'Dell Circle

3 messages

Gil Piaquadio <supervisor@townofnewburgh.org> Mon, Sep 21, 2020 at 10:51 AM
To: Gerald Canfield <codecompliance@townofnewburgh.org>
1V C

Good Morning,

Please review this lefter we received from Mr. Elliott who resides at 23 O'Dell Circle.

He is requesting that the sewer connection is not done at this time. Do you know R 1 e ]
if there are any code violations for this property? Please advise. Thank you. i QA TIVall \
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Gil Piaquadio,
Town Supervisor
1496 Route 300
Newburgh, NY 12550
Phone (845) 564-4552
Fax (845) 566-9486

@ Request for Sewer Connection Exemption 23 O'Dell Circle.pdf
‘38K :

Gerald Canfield <codecompliance@townofnewburgh.org> Mon, Sep 21, 2020 at 11:01 AM
To: Gil Piaquadio <supervisor@townofnewburgh.org>

Gil P. TN
I have no open violations on file for this property. | have a permit from 1992 for a septic system installed by John Slaboda

which was completed.
f’/
Gil Piaquadio <supervisor@townofnewburgh.org> Mon, Sep 21, 2020 at 11:15 AM

To: Gerald Canfield <codecompliance@townofnewburgh.org>

Thank you.
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